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I value the ability to vote by mail in Oregon. There has been no evidence of abuse or 

scandal or illegal behavior regarding vote by mail in Oregon. Do not let President 

Trump’s lies about vote by mail change how we vote in Oregon. Vote by mail 

increases participation and is an equitable way to conduct an election. 


